
    
       

      
   

   
 

           
  

  
  

 

From: "Rus, Jennifer" <redacted> 
Date: Thu, 24 Apr 2008 12:34:41 -0400 
To: "Shane, Barbara (NIH/NIEHS) [E]" <shane@niehs.nih.gov> 
Conversation: BPA 
Subject: BPA 

Do you know if baby bottles with BPA are going to be pulled off 
the market??? 

Jennifer Rus 
(redacted) 


